
 

 

 

 

 

I would like to formally recommend services provided by Mendabath. 

I have been working with Grant and his Team for over 7 years and only have praise for their job. 

Grant and his Team are extremely knowledgeable about resurfacing and repairing damaged 

bathtubs and basins.  

With their help, we have improved and changed many old bathtubs and basins into new. 

Grant and the rest of the technicians at the Mendabath always complete their work well within the 

deadline we assign and provide honest and reasonable price estimates. 

 

I am happy to recommend Mendabath to any company or individual who wants to improve the look 

of their bathtub, toilet or sink. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Monika Borkowicz 

Head Housekeeper  

 

 

 


